
 

   

Volunteer Interest Form 
 

Girl Scouting is best when families take part in the troop.  Without adequate support, it is very difficult for a troop to exist. You 
can make our community a success!  Let us know how you can help. (This is NOT a binding contract!) 

❏ Your Home - Let the troop use your home for meetings, parties, backyard campout, etc 
❏ Chaperone - Accompany troops on trips, outings, and other events ** MUST BE REGISTERED ** 
❏ First Aid/CPR - Be trained in the ability to administer first aid for camping and trips ** MUST BE  

REGISTERED ** 
❏ Financial Aid – You have NO time to spare, but can donate money or supplies. 
❏ Other - Unsure what you can help with? We’ll keep you informed of opportunities to help as they come up. 

 

I am willing to share my skill/interest in the following areas (Dad skills, too!): 

□ Cooking/Baking □ Needlecrafts (Sewing, Knitting, etc) □ Arts & Crafts: _____________ 

□ Games □ Woodworking/Ceramics/Pottery □ Outdoors/Camping 

□ Music/Drama □ Community Service Projects □ Computers/Internet 

□ First Aid □ Indoor Sports: _______________ □ Business/Careers 

 □ Outdoor Sports: _____________  

□ Other: __________________________________________________________________ 

I am interested in helping with the following committees: 

! Events (planning, setup, etc.) (one-time or ongoing) 

! Cookie sales (work with Cookie Manager, pick up cookies, manage booth schedule) 

! Transportation (organizing carpools to events, etc) 

! Fundraising/Finance (assist Treasurer as needed, help plan and organize fundraising opportunities) 

! Meeting helper (assist Troop Leaders when they need an extra hand during meetings) 

 

Name: __________________________ Girl/Troop #: _____________________   Are you a registered member? Yes / No 

How would you like to be contacted? 

! Text: ________________________ 

! Email: ____________________________________ 

! FB Messenger: _________________________ 

 
Please return to the Hut when completed. 

Contact the Secretary/Registrar at spangdahlemsecretary@usagso.org with any questions. 
 


